
We have a unique opportunity during the next three years to make an impact as members of the 
Canadian nuclear supply chain and morso the nuclear industry. Deployment of new SMRs, refurbishing 
the existing fleet and decommissioning out old reactors while managing our nuclear waste will require 
our nuclear supply chain to play a critical role in serving the industry.   
 
My passion to work together to grow our industry domestically and abroad, provides assurance that as a 
member of the board I will challenge myself and OCNI to make step changes in how we apply strategic 
focus to attain our Vision and Mission as an organization.  Today we face challenges in new normal that 
requires our industry and OCNI to adapt to maintain connections, outreach, advocacy, capability and 
capacity all while we ensure a robust revenue stream to support our industry focus. 
 
I intend to work for all members to bring new ideas and create new opportunities to ensure OCNI 
continues to provide value to help strengthen out industry.  My past experience as a director and VP on 
a similar board, together with my extensive work experience bringing large complex projects to fruition 
makes me a strong qualified candidate to serve as a member of your board. 
 
 

 


